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10th September 2025 

Year 2’s Trip to Bancroft Mill 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our topic “Barnoldswick in the Past”, Year 2 will be going on a local history trip to 

Bancroft Mill on Monday 13th October. We will be walking there and back from 

school. The visit will help the children explore how important the mill was to the history 

and development of Barnoldswick. 

During the trip, the children will learn about how the mill worked, what it produced, and 

how it helped shape life in Barnoldswick many years ago. This is a fantastic opportunity to 

bring our classroom learning to life in a real historical setting. 

Trip Details: 

• Date: Monday 13th October 

• Location: Bancroft Mill 

• Travel: Walking from and to school 

• Time: We will leave school after morning registration and will return in time for 

lunch 

• Clothing: Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform, a weather-
appropriate coat, and comfortable shoes for walking 

• Lunch: Children will eat lunch at school as usual 

• Cost: This trip is free of charge 

We are also looking for a few parent volunteers to accompany us on the trip. If you are 

available and would like to help, please let me or the school office know as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions, feel free to get in touch. 

Thank you for your support! 

Kind regards 

Mrs Brown and Miss Beth 


